ZALOBARDI!
Costume Notice
Production 2015

It’s that time of year again and students are working hard to learn songs and dance routines for our upcoming production of Zalobardi. As always, the school will supply some costume items, while others will be brought from home.

This year, the grade 4s will be SWAMP MONSTERS in their item “March of the Swamp Heads” and also FIRE in the item “Flickering Heat”.

We request that your child have black leggings, a black long-sleeved top and black, soft-soled shoes to wear on the night.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please send the top and leggings to school in a named, plastic bag. We will send them home on the day of production so that they can wear them to the Frankston Arts Centre. If you are unsure of the shoes, please send what you have to school to be checked by your child’s teacher.

If you are able to help create swamp monster or fire costumes (you don’t have to know how to sew!), please let your child’s teacher know. We will start making them in the next week or two.

Many thanks for your ongoing support and we look forward to presenting an awesome show!

Regards,

Mrs. Gray, Miss Lake and Mrs. Frowd
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